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Agenda 
 

Meeting: Folkestone and Hythe Joint Transportation Board 
Date: 26 February 2024 
Time: 6.00 pm 
Place: Remote Meeting 
  
To: The members of the Folkestone & Hythe Joint Transportation 

Board  
 

 The Board will consider the matters listed below at the date and time 
shown above. The meeting is open to the press and public and will be 
streamed live at bit.ly/YouTubeMeetings 
 
Members of the Board who wish to have information on any matter arising 
on the Agenda which is not fully covered in these papers are requested to 
give notice prior to the meeting to the Chairman or appropriate officer. 
  

1.   Apologies for absence  
  

2.   Declarations of interest (Pages 3 - 4) 
 

 Members of the Board should declare any discloseable pecuniary interest 
or any other significant interests in any item/s on this agenda. 
  

3.   Minutes (Pages 5 - 8) 
 

 To consider and approve the minutes of the meeting held on 20 November 
2023. 
  

4.   Proposed parking restrictions 2024 - FHDC (Pages 9 - 12) 
 

 During the year parking restrictions have been proposed to the council. 
This report outlines the areas where restrictions would help to improve 
traffic flow, safety margins and resolve parking problems. 
  

5.   Highways Forward Works Programme 2023/24 - KCC (Pages 13 - 28) 
 

http://www.shepway.gov.uk/
https://bit.ly/YouTubeMeetings
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 This report updates Members on the identified schemes approved for 
construction. 
  

6.   Kent Bus Service Improvement Plan and National Bus Strategy - 
Information only (Pages 29 - 40) 
 

 This report provides an update on Kent’s response to the National Bus 
Strategy (NBS). The report recaps on the history of the NBS, explains how 
this links to Kent’s related Enhanced Partnership (EP) and Bus Service 
improvement Plan (BSIP), provides a progress report on the 23/24 BSIP 
programme and identifies the latest updates to the Government’s NBS 
agenda. 
  

7.   Traffic Management for Former Smith's Medical Site Development in 
Hythe - Discussion  
 

 This item has been included in the agenda at the request of board 
members. 
  
Members are asked to discuss the traffic management for former Smith’s 
Medical site in Hythe. 
 

 
 


